
  

 

                                                                  
 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT           7 June 2022 

 

RESIGNATION OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 
The Board wishes to advise that Mr L Xate has resigned as a Director of the Company on 1 June 2022. 
 
 
 

This was authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

Further information contact: 

Campbell Welch:  +61 2 93750165 

 

 


